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This is absolutely unacceptable. I am a retired tax payer and this is money that I have 

overpaid to the state of Oregon. We already pay higher taxes than nearly any state  

in the nation. This was voted into law by the taxpayers of Oregon. If the state 

lawmakers want this changed, that should be decided by the taxpayers, not them.  


